
From: Doug Long 

Date: June 8, 2021 at 6:35:28 AM CDT 

To: Tammy Long 

Subject: Application ref. 2021/2216/T 

  

I am writing to object to the removal of this tree.  I feel that we should do all that is 

reasonably possible to retain mature trees in our neighborhoods.  They are not 

replaceable.  This tree provides a sense of separation between our flats in 27/29 Gloucester 

Avenue and those on Regal Lane, in addition to providing a habitat for birds and other 

wildlife.  Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Tammy Long 

29A Gloucester Avenue 

 


